
A Parish Family of the Roman 
Catholic Diocese of Charleston 

 

Pastor 
 

Parochial Vicar:  
 

Deacons:  
 

Our Mission 
 

 

 
Office hours: 
 

 

Stay connected: 
 

 
Are you new? Welcome!

our first holy communicants prepared for their 
upcoming sacrament with a retreat 



Dear Friends in Christ,

Every Advent and Lent, and sometimes during the summer, I encourage the parish as a whole, or sections of 

the parish, to do some spiritual reading.  There is so much out there, and we can easily waste time on trash 

if we’re not careful.  I tend to recommend texts from the classical spiritual tradition, but sometimes I rec-

ommend more modern texts, some of which are easy to obtain and others which are not.  Some are pretty 

easy to read, and others require a bit more slogging through.  When we had two Catholic bookstores in 

Greenville, I could give them a “heads up” and they could buy multiples of the book to get it into your 

hands easier.

With both bookstores no longer extant, you are the ones who have to figure out where you get the book 

from.  When we place a link in the bulletin about the book, that is not an endorsement of where to get the 

book from, but a place to gather all of the pertinent information (title, edition, pages, ISBN number etc) to 

then make a spiritually mature decision as to where to make your purchase.

You will not be surprised to know that I am a very big fan of independent booksellers and local businesses, 

and often I will use the information I find in Jeff Bezos’ world to track down the same book in a different 

venue.  As a parish, we are not in the business of encouraging or discouraging specific boycotts against com-

panies and products.  There’s so much information and disinformation out there, it would be beyond the 

reach of our parish staff to vet all of that information.  

At the same time, however, it is important that Christians use their conscience to do their due diligence so 

that when they spend their money, they try their best to support as little as possible, or not at all, organiza-

tions that support the culture of death and the defrauding of workers.  The way that our economy seems to 

be going often makes it very convenient and inexpensive to support such organizations, but our choices in 

these matters can make a difference.

It is an exciting time to be alive.  More people have more purchasing power for items from all over the 

world than ever before, and this means that economic development in underdeveloped countries is more of 

a reality than ever before.  But, as we learned during the Industrial Revolution, there is often a dark side to 

that development which leads to abuse and exploitation of human workers, despoiling natural resources and 

encouraging sinful and destructive behaviors.  The social teaching of the Catholic Church is a powerful cor-

rective to an inhumane economic and political structure, but it is sadly not well known even among Catho-

lics.  

Letter from our Pastor

1 Church

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom

4 Guadalupe Hall

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall)

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima

8 KofC Building

9 Pope Francis House

10 Walsingham Hall

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14
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sunday, 28 feb
2nd Sunday of lent   

(OF year B & EF)

monday, 1 mar
lenten weekday (OF)

feria of lent (EF)

tuesday, 2 mar
lenten weekday (OF)

feria of lent (EF)

8a Mass Detlev Nitsche+(FRT) 

9.15a Masked Mass (gym) Ed Rauch+(FCS) 

10a Mass Sandy Kale+(FCS)

12p EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT)

6.30p Compline

7a Mass Thomas Phan+(FRT)

12p Jacob Andrew Lynch+(FRT)

7a Mass Detlev Nitsche+(FRT)

12p EF Mass Gloria Flynn-L (FCS)

wednesday, 3 mar
st katharine drexel (OF)

feria of lent (EF)

thursday, 4 mar
st casimir (OF)

feria of lent (EF)

friday, 5 mar
lenten weekday (OF)

feria of lent (EF)

8.30a Mass Mary Jane Smolar+(FCS)

12p EF Mass Brian O’Kay-L (FRT)

7a Mass Carol Mullman+(FCS)

12p EF Mass Carlos & Angie Latorre-L (FRT) 

6p Confessions

7a Mass Russell Peterson+(FCS)

12p EF Mass Kevin & Theresa Barnett-L (FCS)

7p Stations of the Cross 

saturday, 6 mar
lenten weekday (OF)

feria of lent (EF)

sunday, 7 mar
3rd sunday of lent   

(OF year B & EF)

prayer requests 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunning-

ham, Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn 

Calcutt, Jim Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, 

Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin Stainton, Doris Pratt,  

Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, Jackie Andre-

jack, Deacon Bob Smith, Lois Smith, Christy 

Smith, Shannon Harkins, Gloria Dussich, Rose 

Schillaci, Kristina Murphy, Laurie Taylor, Tony 

Scachetti, Carl Jones, Luigina & John Warga, 

Mary Jean Heap, Rita Herd, Marlene C. Eugen-

ia Kolinko, Emily Stapinski, Susan Subrizi, Ed 

Case, Lee Mobley, Mary Jean Heap, Stella Bo-

ris, Terri Arkins, Rosemary Craig, Janine 

Moore, Jean Casey, Thomas Dorsey, Jennifer 

Gregory, Jennifer Pfaffl, Kevin Curtis & Ray 

Lopez

8a EF Mass Shannon Harkins-L (FRT) 

5p Mass Linda Standera+(FCS)

8a Mass Michael McGrady+(FRT)

9.15a Masked Mass (gym) Ed Rauch+(FCS)

10a Mass Mary Jean Heap-L (FCS)

12p EF Mass For the People of the Parish (FRT)

6.30p Compline  

Parish Calendar            

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list. 
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise. 

= where you see this symbol, it means live broadcast 

simultaneously on Facebook & YouTube

Due to our church lighting project, the daily Mass schedule may change at the last minute this week. 

Please check the website www.princeofpeacetaylors.net > schedule > weekday for the latest updates.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://www.youtube.com/c/PrinceofPeaceCatholicChurchSchool?sub_confirmation=1
https://www.princeofpeacetaylors.net/virtual-rosary-prayer-group/
https://www.princeofpeacetaylors.net/virtual-rosary-prayer-group/
https://www.princeofpeacetaylors.net/virtual-rosary-prayer-group/
https://www.princeofpeacetaylors.net/virtual-rosary-prayer-group/
https://www.princeofpeacetaylors.net/virtual-rosary-prayer-group/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfE8acp2prQPGyyStyTwdReSKNnBq1mGFN7wn79Qh-k3gnOtQ/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&gxids=7628
https://www.princeofpeacetaylors.net/virtual-rosary-prayer-group/
https://www.facebook.com/princeofpeacetaylors/


"And behold, I am with you always, 

to the close of the age." Matthew 28:20 

Please consider adopting an hour or become a sub-

stitute. Contact Lisa Buss at 864.508.7123 or 

adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org with questions!

• Adorers are reminded to receive the code di-

rectly from Lisa Buss. 

• Hours in need of adorers: 

• 8a Tuesdays & 10p Wednesdays

Notes about inclement weather:

• You will always receive an email about situations 

that result in the chapel being shutdown. 

Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Thursday, 11 March at 6.30p through Zoom 

(virtually). Please contact Deacon Gus for details at 

864. 420.0497 baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

 Baptisms cannot be scheduled until the class is com-

pleted.

 Only Deacon Gus can schedule Baptisms.

Have you ever wondered how & why we sing the 

sacred liturgy? Fr Smith recommends this excellent 

resource for better understanding. 

Happenings & Needs

If you are homebound and wish to receive Holy 

Communion, please contact Deacon Mark  at                         

mark.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org or 

864.630.0606. 

If you would like to learn more about the life and 

charism of Lay Dominicans and how they share in 

the apostolic mission of the Dominican Order 

through the Four Pillars: Prayer, Study, Community 

and Apostolic Preaching, email Linda Head, OP, for 

information: ixhead@gmail.com. 

Be comforted by those who have experienced the 

grief of the loss of a spouse on the first Saturday of 

the month in the Pope Francis House. Call Jean Ca-

sey 864.423.7010 to learn more. 

• Emily Dani, 6 March

• Sarah Smith, 21 March

• Maria Barontini, 30 March

Join us in welcoming the newest members of our 

parish family: Tony Rondolone; Matthew Steele; and 

Billy & Kelly Martin and family.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

mailto:ixhead@gmail.com
http://media.musicasacra.com/books/singingtheliturgy.pdf
http://media.musicasacra.com/books/singingtheliturgy.pdf


"It is, then, natural and worthy that as the Blessed Joseph 

ministered to all the needs of the family at Nazareth and 

girt it about with his protection, he should now cover with 

the cloak of his heavenly patronage and defend the 

Church of Jesus Christ.” - Pope Leo XIII. Here are 

some ideas on how to honor St Joseph:

• the Holy Father has proclaimed a “Year of Saint 

Joseph” from, 8 December 2020, to 8 December 

2021 in celebration of the 150th anniversary of 

the declaration of St Joseph as Patron of the Uni-

versal Church

• pray the Litany of St Joseph, the Seven Sorrows 

and Joys of Saint Joseph, the Chaplet of St Joseph, 

or simply add “St. Joseph, Head of the Holy Fami-

ly, pray for us” to your day.

• honor your father (or father figure) by describing 

your gratitude, calling him, making him dinner, 

offering a Mass in his honor, or visiting his 

gravesite on St Joseph’s Day (19 March)

• Offer up your labor out of love and gratitude for 

St. Joseph. Remember that keeping holy the Sab-

bath and abstaining from labor on Sunday honors 

St. Joseph, too! 

• Make a St Joseph altar or find a way to include St 

Joseph in your home

• Find ways to give to families in need, such as our 

food pantry, following St Joseph’s loving example

Happenings & Needs 

Each of our newly ordained deacons will preach at 

all Masses for a particular weekend. The schedule is 

as follows:

• 21 February: Deacon Michael Cavin (on website)

• 28 February: Deacon Mark Thompson

• TBS: Deacon Michael Thompson

A reception to celebrate each will be scheduled in 

the Spring or Summer, as safely doing so allows.

Fraternus & Fidelis are mentoring programs for 6th-

12th graders—fraternus is for boys & fidelis is for 

girls. Mentors form a brotherhood/sisterhood of vir-

tue and invite the teens into it. 

• 6th-12th grade boys are invited to participate on 

Tuesdays from 7-8:45pm in the PAC. Contact 

Thomas at upstatefraternus@gmail.com 

• 6th-12th grade ladies are invited to participate 

on Tuesdays from 7-8.45p in Parish House.  

Contact Kelly at upstatefidelis@gmail.com 

Which school in the Diocese has the highest 
MAP scores? Prince of Peace Catholic School! 

POPCS students scored higher than all Greenville 
County public schools on MAP testing, too. 

Enrollment in our parish school (grades K4-8th) is 
open to all (after a priority period of re-enrollment 
for existing families) on a first come, first served ba-
sis. With several classes expected to be waitlist only, 
interested families are encouraged to apply ASAP. 
Please schedule a tour of the parish school with Liz 
Burgdorf at 864-331-2145. 

The following will be in the PAC with 100% mask 

compliance (no medical exemptions):

• Stations of the Cross: 12 March 6.30p & 26 

March  6.30p

• Holy Thursday: Communion Service (not a 

Mass) 1 April at 6.30p

• Good Friday: Stations of the Cross & Divine 

Mercy Chaplet 2 April 12p

• Good Friday Service:  2 April 3p

• Holy Saturday: 3 April 10.30a

Our wildly successful Vacation 

Bible School, Totus Tuus, will 

return again, 10-16 July 

2021! Mark you calendars 

now for all entering 1st-12th 

graders (evening program for 7-12th graders). We 

need of 2 host families for our male and female team 

members, dinner host families, and adult volunteers 

for each grade level. Please email Maria Barontini! 

What makes Totus Tuus special? The Totus Tu-

us program was developed by Catholics and teaches 

the Catholic faith. Totus Tuus is run by a team of 

enthusiastic, college-age adults who are on fire for 

our faith. The Totus Tuus program follows a 6-year 

curriculum cycle. So even if you came last year, or 

three years ago, the material is going to be different. 

Not to mention, the team changes each year so the 

leaders will have a totally fresh perspective. 
View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2020-12/pope-francis-proclaims-year-of-st-joseph.html
https://www.vaticannews.va/en/pope/news/2020-12/pope-francis-proclaims-year-of-st-joseph.html
https://www.catholicculture.org/culture/liturgicalyear/prayers/view.cfm?id=1006
https://www.catholicculture.org/culture/liturgicalyear/prayers/view.cfm?id=1008
https://www.catholicculture.org/culture/liturgicalyear/prayers/view.cfm?id=1008
https://www.catholicculture.org/culture/liturgicalyear/prayers/view.cfm?id=1007


Happenings & Needs

Between 31 January—4 April, Fr Smith has invited 

everyone to disengage completely from all social me-

dia except what is strictly necessary for work. This 

Lenten Social Media Detox extends to the parish's 

social media presence as well: we will only post 

livestreams, bulletins, newsletters, death notices, 

news about our upcoming deacons' ordinations and 

first homilies, and necessary school news. Please 

stay in touch by signing up for newsletters, reading 

your bulletin, and viewing our website.

This holiday season we thank everyone who has sup-

ported Prince of Peace Catholic Church this past 

year with their time, talent and financial contribu-

tions, and look forward to support from all of our 

parishioners in the year ahead. As the pace of life 

speeds up, especially around the holidays, you may 

find electronic giving a most welcome way to make 

contributions. Contact Mark Pulley at 864.331.3907.

• donate online in our tithe.ly system - setup 

EFT, one-time donation or recurring donation. 

Manage your giving with ease by downloading the 

tithe.ly app to your phone. 

If you normally give via WeShare, you can stick with it or 

switch! The parish incurs lower fees with Tithe.ly. Here's 

the WeShare link for managing your account.

Prince of Peace Catholic School in Taylors, SC, is 

accepting applications for a .5 FTE elementary (1st 

through 5th grade) Latin and Humanities teacher for 

the 2021 – 2022 school year. This position is a half 

time position with the potential to grow into a full 

time position in the next couple of years.

Established in 2003, Prince of Peace Catholic School 

is a National Blue Ribbon, and Catholic Education 

Honor Roll School, with a history of academic excel-

lence, currently serving 178 students in grades K4 

through 8. Our school is the primary apostolate of 

Prince of Peace Parish, and is served by a team of 

experienced, dedicated, and talented lay teach-

ers. Prince of Peace offers a wonderful work envi-

ronment and a welcoming, familial atmosphere.

The ideal candidate would be a practicing Catholic, 

experienced with elementary teaching, especially in 

the areas of Latin and/or Humanities, and possess a 

valid teaching certification. Compensation is compet-

itive and commensurate with experience.

Please email a cover letter, resume, and references 

to Principal Steven Cunningham 

at principal@popcatholicschool.org by Friday, 5 

March 2021. 

Did you know that when you donate blood at The 

Blood Connection, Prince of Peace Catholic Church 

& School has a code to “credit” it to our parish? The 

code is 3APE. 

Men’s Bible Study meets on Tuesdays from 7-8p in 

Guadalupe Hall (The Middle School). They are study-

ing Bishop Robert Barron's 4 Gospels. It’s a great 

time to get involved! Questions? Contact Deacon 

Michael Thompson at 864.365.6178.

Parishioner statements were mailed on 12 February 
2021. If you didn’t receive one and should have, con-
tact Mark Pulley.

Our Knights of Columbus coun-

cil invite you and your family to 

an open meeting to get to know 

the Council on Thursday, 11 

March at 6.30p in the Parish Ac-

tivity Center. We will open in 

Prayer, watch a video about 

Blessed McGivney, our founding 

Priest, and then share a video from Into the Breach 

series. Following the videos, we will discuss the pre-

sent and future as well as answer questions from 

those attending. Bring your ideas! 

• RSVPs appreciated. Call or text our Grand 

Knight at (864) 354-5680.

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

http://eepurl.com/gANUqv
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Happenings & Needs

3 March: Feast of Saint Katharine Drexel, the second American-born saint to be 

canonized. She was born Catherine Marie Drexel in 1858 to a wealthy Philadelphia 

banker. Her mother passed away five weeks after her birth. Her father remarried and 

had another daughter. Devout Catholics, they instilled in their children the idea that 

wealth was meant to be shared. They regularly gave food, clothing and rent assistance 

to the poor. Catherine’s life changed when her beloved stepmother died after suffering 

from cancer. Two years later, her father also died. Catherine’s father left the largest 

fortune recorded in Philadelphia at that time. His daughters were left with a large trust 

fund. The rest was donated to charity. In 1885, Catherine and her sisters traveled to 

the Western states, visiting Indian reservations. Seeing dire poverty, Catherine used 

her money to build schools, supply food and clothing, and provide salaries for teachers 

on these reservations. In 1887 she established her first boarding school for Indians in Santa Fe. That same 

year, the Drexel sisters were given a private audience with Pope Leo XIII. They asked him for missionaries 

to help the Indians. The Pope suggested that Catherine herself become a missionary. Catherine decided she 

would give herself and her inheritance to God through service to both Native and African Americans. She 

wrote, “The feast of St. Joseph brought me the grace to give the remainder of my life to the Indians and the 

Colored.” In 1891, she made her vows as a religious. Taking the name Mother Katharine, she established the 

Sisters of the Blessed Sacrament for Indians and Colored. Founding and staffing schools for both Native and 

African Americans throughout the country was their priority. In 1894, she purchased 1,600 acres in Virginia 

and built a boarding school for black girls. Nearby was St. Emma’s school for black boys built by her sister, 

Louise. Soon after, a school for Pueblo children was established in New Mexico. In 1915, Mother Katharine 

purchased a vacant campus in New Orleans and reopened it as Xavier College (now Xavier University). Xa-

vier was the first and only Catholic college for African-Americans and trained teachers to educate black chil-

dren. Mother Katharine lived the rest of her life with extreme frugality, wearing a single pair of shoes for ten 

years and using her pencils down to the erasers. From age of 33 until her death, she dedicated her life and 

personal fortune of $20 million to her work. Katharine had a severe heart attack at 77 that forced her to 

retire. She spent the rest of her life in quiet and intense prayer. She died on March 3, 1955 at the age of 96. 

At the time of her death, 501 members of her order were teaching in 63 schools and had missions in 21 

states. Katharine is remembered for her love of the Eucharist and her desire for unity of all peoples. She be-

lieved all should have access to a quality education. St. Katharine was beatified in 1988 and canonized on Oc-
tober 1, 2000 by Pope John Paul II. St. Katharine Drexel is the patron saint of racial justice and philanthro-

pists. 

Ideas for celebrating in your home:

• St. Katharine dedicated her life to helping the Native and African American poor. Her feast is a good 

time to try a Native American recipe. How about Hopi Corn Stew with cornbread? Or Buffalo Baked 

Ziti? Or, try making Three Sisters Soup (Native tribes relied on the “three sisters” of corn, squash, beans 

to survive harsh winters). 

• St. Katharine had a great love for the Eucharist, the center and source of her activity. Make a family visit 

to adoration of the Blessed Sacrament today.

• St. Katharine grew up in a wealthy home that always shared with others. In her memory, could you give 

of your time, talent, or material goods to help those in need? Contact St. Vincent de Paul, Triune Mercy 

Center­, or other such charitable organization to ask how your family can help. 

• Learn more about St. Katharine Drexel and the order she founded, Sisters of the Blessed Sacrament, at 

katharinedrexel.org. 

• Take a virtual tour of the shrine of St. Katharine Drexel on FORMED: click here for link.
(sources: catholic.org; katharinedrexel.org; catholicculture.org) 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com

https://www.catholicculture.org/culture/liturgicalyear/recipes/view.cfm?id=1778
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Happenings & Needs
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Contact Us 

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com

       

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria B. about children’s catechesis, first confession, first communion, RCIA and confirmation

Alan Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Bobby Moreau Director of Maintenance bobby.moreau@popcatholicschool.org

Emily Dani Pastoral Associate for Youth & Children's Music 864.331.3952 emily.dani@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Elizabeth Wilson Organist 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Steven Cunningham Principal 864.331.2145 principal@popcatholicschool.org

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911 tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org

Ministry Liaison, Funerals, Weddings Deacon Michael Thompson michael.thompson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Adult Religious Education Deacon Michael Cavin michael.cavin@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com 

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937

Fraternus Thomas Connelly 864.414.9192 fraternus@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com

Natural Family Planning Kristie Killough 864.243.7800 

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com

Sick & Homebound Deacon Mark Thompson 864.630.0606

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Widows/Widowers (BOUNCE) Jean Casey 864.268.7554

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com

*contact Deacon Bob about declarations of nullity

Deacon Gus Suarez Deacon 864.420.0497 gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Deacon Suarez about baptisms (baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org), altar servers 

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com



Happenings & Needs

Join our parish family with a corporal work of 

mercy by feeding the hungry of Triune Mercy 

Kitchen on the first Sunday of March. Please sign up 

here to have the food and drinks ready for delivery. 

Contact John Olson with questions at 864.354.5680.

Please welcome the newest member of the Body of 

Christ: 

• Peter Damian Rice, son of Alexander & Ra-

hab, who was baptized on 27 February

• Confession: two additional opportunities of 6-

7p Tuesdays & 6-7p Thursdays will be added to 

our normal schedule (5-6 Wednesdays & 3.30-

4.40p Saturdays)

• Pray Compline: on Sundays from 21 Febru-

ary—21 March, join praying night prayer at 

6.30p. It is very easy to learn!

• Stations of the Cross: Friday evenings at 7p. 

We will not have Benediction or Confession dur-

ing Stations this year.

• Lenten Recommended Reading by Fr Smith: Glit-

tering Vices: A new Look at the Seven Deadly Sins 

and Their Remedies by Rebecca DeYoung. (link to 

Amazon)

In your kindness, please pray for the repose of the 

soul of Stephanie “Joan” Rohaley who died on 17 

February. Mrs. Rohaley was one of the founding 

members of Prince of Peace. 

Eternal rest, grant unto her, O Lord, and let perpetual 

light shine upon her. May the souls of the faithful depart-

ed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.

Papal Honors will be be-

stowed on Sunday, 7 March, 

during a 3p Vespers service at 

the Cathedral of St. John the 

Baptist in Charleston. Among 

those honored are Dr. Law-

rence Minette and Iris Mi-

nette, for their generosity to 

the parishes of St. Anthony in 

Florence, Prince of Peace in 

Taylors, and St. Mary in 

Greenville. To learn more 

about this honor, click here.

Deacon Bob taught 

the sixth 

grade about the Pas-

sion of Christ using 

the stations in prepa-

ration for Lent.

Fr Smith taught Lat-

in Chant to our 

Middle Schoolers!

View this bulletin online at www.DiscoverMass.com
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdqKaxF_x2toDxLtOrlq9CRhh9mqTIQwsabOilNbt2_K0ElAA/viewform
https://www.amazon.com/Glittering-Vices-Seven-Deadly-Remedies-dp-1587434407/dp/1587434407/ref=mt_other?_encoding=UTF8&me=&qid=
https://www.amazon.com/Glittering-Vices-Seven-Deadly-Remedies-dp-1587434407/dp/1587434407/ref=mt_other?_encoding=UTF8&me=&qid=
https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Pro_Ecclesia_et_Pontifice
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